
Article 3. Shall the Town of Richmond vote to approve a loan toward the purchase of a dump 

truck in the 2021 – 2022 fiscal year in an amount not to exceed $110,000?  

 

If approved, this will authorize the Town to borrow up to $110,000 to go toward the purchase of a new 

dump truck. The FY22 budget includes a down payment on this truck in the amount of $50,000. The 

highway department replaces dump trucks on a schedule to ensure the fleet is turned over often 

enough to keep trucks in good working order. 


